
 

NEWS ADVISORY 

City Council to Appoint Commission on Police Practices  
New Executive Director 

What: Appointment Interview availability   
Date: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 Tuesday, June 25, 2024  
Time: 10:00 am 12:00 pm   
Location: San Diego City Council 

Chambers  
202 C Street, 12th Floor 
San Diego, CA 92101 

Office of the Commission on Police 
Practices 
Procopio Towers, 17th Floor – Suite 1725 
525 B Street, San Diego, CA 92101 

 

 

SAN DIEGO (June 21, 2024) – After an extensive national search, which included the 
involvement of a community panel, the San Diego City Council is expected to 
appoint Paul Parker as the new Executive Director of the Commission on Police 
Practices. 
 
The Executive Director will oversee the Commission’s mission to hold the San Diego 
Police Department accountable to the community and to increase community trust 
in law enforcement, resulting in increased safety for both the community and 
officers. 
 
“The Commission on Police Practices enthusiastically welcomes Paul Parker as our 
new Executive Director, pending a final vote by the City Council. Paul is a visionary 
who thinks out of the box to problem solve. He is a proven change agent who has 
experience working with law enforcement and the community, and he knows San 
Diego well. Paul will be a valuable asset as the Commission builds a strong 
foundation and becomes an exemplary model of civilian oversight. We look forward 
to working with Paul,” said Gloria Tran, Chair, Commission on Police Practices.  
 
To learn more about the Commission on Police Practices visit 
www.sandiego.gov/cpp  
 
Contact:  
Dr. Danell Scarborough  
Interim Executive Director  
Office of Commission on Police Practices  
619-980-7896  
scarboroughd@sandiego.gov 
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